LOUISIANA STATE UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES
UNIVERSITY, LOUISIANA

SCHOOL OF HEALTH AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION December 14, 1937

Dr. F. G. Allen Director, Physical Education for Men University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am making a survey of the health services and facilities of the state universities and of the land grant colleges. This study is designed to discover what is being done in the field of guidance by the physical education departments of the various universities.

I have prepared a questionaire which will require about forty minutes of your time in answering. Much of this may be done by a secretary or graduate student.

I do not wish to impose on anyone and am holding the questionaire until I am sure that answering it will not be of material inconvenience to you.

The answers will be entirely confidential and the name of no institution will be mentioned at any time.

Please return the enclosed card and indicate whether you will have time to assist in this work. Anything you can do will be greatly appreciated and if desired a copy of the study will be sent to you.

Sincerely yours,

Howard W. Flack, Visiting Professor

Health and Physical Education